
 
 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO: 2020-04-27-063 
 

TO                  :   ALL COMPONENT SOCIETIES, SPECIALTY DIVISIONS   
                           SPECIALTY SOCIETIES, AND AFFILIATE SOCIETIES 
 
DATE              :  APRIL 27, 2020 
 
SUBJECT       :  ENHANCED COMMUNITY QUARANTINE EXTENSION 

 
 

On April 24, 2020, President Rodrigo Duterte announced the extension of the Enhanced 

Community Quarantine on the following areas: Metro Manila, Central Luzon, Calabarzon, 

and "all other high risk" provinces in Luzon until May 15, 2020. 

 

In line with this, the Philippine Medical Association main office will be on continued 

skeletal workforce until then. 

 

For concerns, you may still email us at philmedas@yahoo.com or call the official mobile 

numbers of the PMA (please check the letterhead). 

 

Thank you for your kind understanding and cooperation. Let us not cease from praying as 

we battle the challenges that we face amid the COVID-19 crisis.  Stay safe, everyone and 

may the Lord be with us all. 

 

 

 

RICARDO A. BATAC, MD   JOSE P. SANTIAGO, JR., MD 
Secretary General    President 
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